
 

    

Our climate is changing and the Town of Needham  is developing Climate and 
Hazard Mitigation plans to prepare for future extreme weather events.  The 
plans will make the Town eligible to apply for funding of town priorities.   

Please join us for a presentation on natural hazards and climate 
impacts. 

We are seeking your feedback on the priorities that should be 
included in the plans. 

Date:          Monday, March 6, 2020 
Time:          7:00 PM  
Location:    Rosemary Recreation Complex 
                 Multi-Purpose Room 
                  178 Rosemary Street 

For more information, please contact Anne Herbst at (617) 933-0781 or email 
aherbst@mapc.org. 

By City Clerk at 3:34 pm, Feb 28, 2020


